Dear TPES Families,

I hope this email finds you as enthusiastic about the 2020-2021 school year as I am. This evening, you should receive a call and/or email from your child's teacher. Please join us at our Distribution Day tomorrow. We want your child to "see" his or her teacher and know just how much our school cares! We want to "roll out the red carpet" for our students and families this week. We have certainly missed you all.

Please review additional updates and information below. As always, feel free to reach out at any time.

Let the learning begin!

In partnership, Nona Richard

#### **TPES FAQ:**

Please check out our new school website and this FAQ page for information and updates related to online learning.

https://torreypines.sandiegounified.org/f\_a\_q

Here are additional information points and updates:

#### **Back to School Guide For Families:**

Please see the Back to School Guide For Families sent earlier this week by our District Office. Back-to-School Guide (English)

## **Welcome Week Parent Menu:**

<u>Please click here to learn about the Parent Learning Menu options.</u> These trainings are available for families beginning next week.

# **Supplies Request Form:**

Your child's teacher will be suggesting supplies to have on hand for distance learning. If you are unable to provide these supplies, no problem. We will be happy to provide them. Please complete this form to let us know what you need, and we will send you date/time information for pick up during the week of 8/31. https://forms.gle/S5Z5GzhFDhD4qVgq8

# Logging into Clever:

Once students have their password information tomorrow, please follow these directions to log into Clever for the first time.

https://youtu.be/CWOX3BTAG68

# **Technology Support:**

Please watch this video about computer care and use at home:

Click here for a slide presentation

Please refer to this technology Parent Support Website:

#### http://bit.ly/sdusditsupport

### **Meal Distribution:**

For students who would like to receive breakfast and lunch, we will have Meal Distribution curbside pick up available at Cadman Elementary in the parking lot. This will start 8/31 and occur Monday through Friday, 12:00 PM-2:00 PM. Families will be e-mailed a School Validation letter with student ID#. They will be asked to bring this paper with them, electronically and printed.

Food Services is working on securing additional fruits, veggies, and a variety of other foods from our community partners. These will most likely be distributed 1x a week. Visit this site for more information regarding free and reduced lunches.

https://sites.google.com/sandi.net/covid19/resources/food-services?authuser=0

## **Social Media Links:**

Please check on these Social Media Links from our Foundation:

Facebook <a href="https://facebook.com/tpesfoundation">https://facebook.com/tpesfoundation</a>

Twitter <a href="https://twitter.com/tpesfoundation">https://twitter.com/tpesfoundation</a>

Instagram <a href="https://instagram.com/tpesfoundation">https://instagram.com/tpesfoundation</a>